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ROLL CALL

RENAME THE COLLEGE OF VETERINARY MEDICINE SOUTH CLINIC, VETERINARY TEACHING HOSPITAL, URBANA


Action: 	Rename the College of Veterinary Medicine South Clinic, Veterinary Teaching Hospital
 
Funding: 	No funding required

[bookmark: _Hlk158385801][bookmark: _Hlk158385829]	The chancellor, University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign and vice president, University of Illinois System, with concurrence of the appropriate administrative officers, recommends approval of a proposal from the College of Veterinary Medicine to rename the “College of Veterinary Medicine South Clinic” as the “Dr. John A. Coyne South Clinic.”
		Dr. John Coyne is a 1974 graduate of the College of Veterinary Medicine. In the years since, Dr. Coyne has contributed to the college monetarily and provided valuable mentorship to Veterinary Medicine students. He is committed to the future of the college and has graciously donated $2 million in support of the priorities and needs of the Veterinary Teaching Hospital. While the original donation agreement included the naming of three interior areas, the College of Veterinary Medicine, with the concurrence of the Chancellor’s Capital Review Committee, would like to honor Dr. Coyne’s generosity by renaming the south clinic in his honor. 
	The Board action recommended in this item complies in all material respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, The General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of Trustees policies and directives.
	No funding is required for this action. 
	The president of the University of Illinois System concurs.  
